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COMISION NACIONAL DEL MERCADO DE VALORES (CNMV) 
 

In compliance with article 228 of the Consolidated Text of the Spanish Securities Markets Law, 

CELLNEX TELECOM, S.A. ("Cellnex" or “the Company”) hereby notifies the Spanish National 

Securities Market Commission of the following 

 

RELEVANT FACT 

 

The Company's Board of Directors has analyzed the evolution of events in Catalonia during the 

last weeks, as well as the context of uncertainty that can be maintained in the short and medium 

term associated with these events. Therefore, and as long as this situation continues, Cellnex’s 

Board has agreed: 

To change its registered office to its corporate offices in Madrid, located at 11-13 Juan 

Esplandiú Street. 

The decision of the Board does not include companies within the group that provide their 

services exclusively in Catalonia and is intended to ensure the full and normal operation of the 

Company in relation to all its stakeholders. 

 

 

Barcelona, October 9, 2017 


